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The American College of Physicians (ACP) appreciates the opportunity to submit this statement for 
the House 

https://energycommerce.house.gov/posts/chairs-rodgers-announces-full-committee-markup-of-16-bills
https://d1dth6e84htgma.cloudfront.net/H_R_7623_Telehealth_Modernization_Act_of_2025_260b43636f.pdf
/sites/default/files/acp-policy-library/letters/acp_letter_to_house_energy_and_commerce_committee_on_change_healthcare_cyberattack_2024.pdf
https://docs.house.gov/meetings/IF/IF02/20180214/106855/HHRG-115-IF02-Wstate-GaynorM-20180214.pdf
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